
BOROUGH OF HO-HO-KUS, NJ 
PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the meeting of the Planning Board of the Borough of 
Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ scheduled for Thursday, October 12, 2023 has been 

cancelled.  The next scheduled meeting will take place on Thursday, October 
19, 2023 in the Council Chambers, Municipal Building, 333 Warren Avenue, 
Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ, 07423 beginning at 7:00PM. 

 
The agenda for this meeting includes, but is not limited to: 

 
Board Discussions: Hazard Vulnerability Assessment Study/Master Plan 
Element; Zoning Amendment: Exterior Accessory Equipment on Corner 

Lots in Residential Zones; Zoning Amendment: Second Floor Side Yard 
Setbacks in Residential Zones 

 
Approval of Minutes 
 

JoAnn Carroll 
Planning Board Secretary 
 

 


